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Cancellation Notice of Intent to Award (Updated) 
 
 

 
Dear Vendors, 
 
Pursuant to Section 3-301.04.3 of the Mississippi Public Procurement Review Board Office of 
Personal Services Contract Review Rules and Regulations the Mississippi Division of Medicaid 
(DOM) hereby cancels the Notice of Intent to Award dated July 21, 2022. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Kayla McKnight 
Procurement Director 
Phone: (601) 359-2286 
E-Mail: kayla.mcknight@medicaid.ms.gov 
  

Request for Proposal (RFP)/RFx Number and Title: 20210813 / 3120002271   
Pharmacy Preferred Drug List (PDL), Supplemental Rebate (SR), Rate Setting and Programmatic Review and Assessment of Core Components 
 
Issue Date: 8/13/2021 
Proposal Submission Date: 9/28/2021 
Date Cancellation Notice Issued: 7/29/2022 
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